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Cobram 
Punt Road 
Precinct 
Future Use
Council is seeking the 
community’s feedback 
on the potential needs and use for Cobram Punt 
Road Precinct.

The precinct includes the former Apex Caravan 
Park land, the Cobram Civic Centre and Outdoor 
Swimming Pool.

We will be developing a masterplan for the site, 
and we’re looking for community to share their 
ideas, perspectives and suggestions about the 
future uses and potential development of this 
land for community purposes.

Share your thoughts with us through our online 
consultation page at www.moiramatters.com.au/
cobram-punt-road-precinct or call our Customer 
Service Centre for assistance at (03) 5871 9222.

Community consultation closes Friday 31 May 
2024.

Rural Tree Scheme 
If your Expression of Interest (EOI) was successful 
for the Moira Shire Council Rural Tree Scheme 
2023/2024, you can now pick up your allotted plants 
from Australian Native Farm Forestry at Cobrawonga 
Road, Cobram East.

To ensure your order is ready for collection, please 
call Australian Native Farm Forestry on 0417 123 432 
at least one day in advance. 

Please remember to bring along your receipt, letter 
of success, or any valid form of ID for verification 
purposes.

For further details and upcoming schemes, visit our 
website.

Scan to
visit website

Moira Shire Council 
Draft Budget 
2024/25
Council has prepared next financial 
year’s draft budget with a focus on delivering major capital projects, maintaining existing assets and sustaining 
important community services. 

Members of the community are welcome to review the Draft Document on the Moira Matters website
www.moiramatters.com.au/Budget-Planning

The draft budget will be available to review until close of business Monday 3 June 2024. 

National 
Volunteer 
Week
National Volunteer Week, 
taking place from May 20 
to 26, 2024, celebrates 
the theme ‘Something for 
Everyone,’ recognising the 
diverse passions and talents that individuals bring to 
volunteering. 

Volunteering has the power to change the lives 
of both volunteers and those they help. It offers 
opportunities for social, economic, and cultural 
inclusion, and improves our health and wellbeing.

We are so grateful for the 320 volunteers who 
dedicate their time to managing Council facilities 
through our Community Asset Committees and 
Friends of Groups.

Thank you to all volunteers for the vital role they play 
in our community and across the country.


